
Announcements for Tuesday, January 29, 2019 

- There is a National Honor Society Meeting this Friday, February 1st in the Small Café at 8:20 

am. 

- Literacy Week continues…The answer to yesterday’s Harry Potter trivia question is that a 

Muggle refers to a non-magical person from a non-magical family. Congratulations to our 

winners, Morgan Cress and Daniel O’Brian. Please stop by the Media Center during lunch 

today to claim your prize. 

***Today’s question: Which Hogwart’s student says, “Just because you’ve got the emotional 

range of a teaspoon doesn’t mean we all have.”? Stop by the Media Center today before 7th 

period to enter your answer! 

- Link Crew Applications are available in Guidance.  They are due by 4 pm on Friday. 

- Letter jacket orders will be taken on February 8th.  Payment is due that day and order forms 

are in the front office.  This is the last chance to order a jacket this year.  Also, if you already 

ordered a letter jacket in December, you can pick it up in Mrs. Evans office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


